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HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

 

Hi ladies of Harley.  I put two ideas out to you at the bike bless-

ing.  One was to have a tattoo party in lake villa il, for spouses 

too.  Second was to go to Ginger Blossom in Richmond, il and to 

go out to lunch. Third is to find a reasonable price paint par-

ty.  Please email me and let me know what idea you like.  The ma-

jority will win. 

 

 

Cindy Norwich 

Lady of Harley 

dnorwich@wi.rr.com 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members  
celebrating their marriage in the month of  June! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in June!   
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

 2 Bob & Joan Lesko  19 David & Molly Watkins 
 5 Mark & Cathy Jensen 21 Jerry & Luann Marvin 
 6 Robert & Nikkie Jones 22 Jim & Linda Curtis  
13 Todd & Terry Puckett 26 Bill & Shirley Westerlund 
14 Allen & Brenda Thompson 28 Garry & Vicki Hodge 

 1 John (Junior) Merten  18 Dad's Day 
 3 Patricia (Trish) Broecker  18 Brian Hawver 
 5 Kevin Raleigh   18  Thomas Tighe RIP 
 6 Randi Buslik    20  Craig Berry RIP 
 8 Stuart Goldstein   20 Charles Hillshiem 
 9 Gene Pizzala   20 Shirley Westerlund 
10 Laura Zamagne   21 First Day of Summer 
12 Jim Barnstable RIP   24 Wanda Mensching 
12 Ringo Welker   24 Cindy Norwich 
14 ARMY BIRTHDAY   24  R. Steve Thompson RIP 
14 FLAG DAY    29 Chris Cramer 
16 Steve Rose    29 Jim (Gym) Fry 
17  Mark Jensen 
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Greetings from your head road captain, 
 
It appears that the riding season has officially arrived.  Hope everyone is putting the rub-
ber to the road.  Due to a variety of factors, we will be changing the Poker Run to after 
the August meeting.  After the June meeting I will be leading a Follow Me Ride though.  I 
am hoping that I have seen many of you at the Baraboo Memorial Ride by the time you 
receive this.  Other opportunities that will have occurred or will be occurring are listed be-
low.   
 
05/27 New Member Ride led by Gym leaving the HOG Room at 10ish. 
05/28-29 Springfield Mile Ride with Keith leaving early on the 28th.  More info to come or 
already on the website. 
05/29 Memorial Day Ride led by Gym to honor our fallen military family leaving the HOG 
Room at 10ish.  Please let Gym know if you have a family member who has passed and 
was in the military.  I will try to make it to that cemetery. 
06/03-04 Demo Fleet at Ukes. 
06/10 Lingonberry Loop Breakfast Ride with Gym leaving at 8AMish. 
06/11  Follow Me Ride led by Gym leaving shortly after the meeting. 
06/23 Fish Fry Ride to Home Again leaving the HOG Room at 5. 
End Of June Lacrosse Ride led by Keith leaving at 7:00 AM. 
 
As always if you have a place or ride you would like us to try to include please contact 
me.  Also if you have a riding question, please ask and I will try ot get you an answer. 
 
 
 Gym 
(847)217-3552 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
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Hi Everyone! 
 
Demo Ride Event and Open House June 3rd & 
4th - make a list of all the new Harley’s you want 
to ride! John Tierney will be pinstriping and Su-
per Shox will be here - FREE installation on any 
Super Shox you buy this weekend. Bands both 
days (Tallan Noble Latz on Saturday – Papa 
Cool on Sunday) and Danny’s Meats will have 
food available for purchase. It is going to be a 
great weekend – can’t wait to see everybody! 
June 10th the Copperheads MC will be having 
their Venom Run to raise money for the Kenosha 
Canine Unit. If you are interested you can find 
information on their website 
www.kenoshacopperheads.com . June 24th & 
25th Keith will be leading an overnight ride. He 
has not worked out all the details, but if you may 
be interested email Brenda@ukeshd.com for up-
dates. 
 Don’t forget with summer here we have Quick 
Service Saturdays - no appointment necessary 
for jobs that are under an hour.  Now get out and 
ride!! 
 

Ride Safe,  
The Uke’s Team 
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who par-

�cipated and offered assistance at the Bike Blessing May 6th.  It 

was a nice turn out for our first Saturday a empt.  The weather 

was nice, unfortunately the weather did not cooperate for the 

Baraboo Memorial Ride/Drive.  Thank you to those of you who 

rode or simply drove to honor the members we have lost over 

the years.  This event is near and dear to the hearts of many, and 

is a valuable way to remember the �mes we shared in the past. 

 

Mark your calendars for Uke’s Open House, June 3rd and 4th, the 

event is sure to be a good �me for all.   

 

Hope to see you on the road and ride SAFE! 

 

Kevin 
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
Return Service Requested 


